
Maria and Curt Ruttle 
6316 North Quail Run Road 
Paradise Valley, AZ 85253 
  
September 5, 2018 
 
To: The Town of Paradise Valley Town Council and Planning Commission 
 
 RE: Ruttle and Livi Quail Run Road properties Letter of Concern 
         for Quail Run Road and Lincoln Drive  

Jeremy T. Knapp, AICP 
Engineering Services Analyst 
6401 East Lincoln Drive 
Paradise Valley, Arizona 85253-4399 
 
Dear Jeremy T. Knapp: 
Thank you for the information regarding Quail Run Road and the meeting on Sept. 13, 2018. I am submitting 
this letter Letter of Concern on behalf of the following properties. 
 
6316 North Quail Run Road Paradise Valley 85253 
6428 North Quail Run Road Paradise Valley 85253 
9627 East Quail Run Road Paradise Valley 85253 
6921 East Quail Run Road Paradise Valley 85253 

Our collective family, of the above 4 properties, want to actively participate in the discussions of the East 
Lincoln Drive and surrounding property areas.   

Our properties are directly attached to Quail Run off of Lincoln Drive and therefore we are the most affected by 
any and all changes made to the Quail Run Road and Lincoln Drive areas. 
 
We plan on having representation at the meeting on Sept. 13th, 2018 and all other meetings that have to do with 
The Town Plan. We are interested in participating in all matters that affect our street. 
  
Please keep us informed on all matters regarding Quail Run Road and adjacent properties. You can contact me 
at via phone at  or Email at  and for in writing correspondence at 
6316 North Quail Run Road, Paradise Valley Arizona 85253. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
CC’d 
Maria Ruttle 
Curt Ruttle 
Angiolo Livi 
Patricia Livi 




